
 
 

 

 

 

 
24th June 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
 

Year 10 Activities week trip to New Forest Wildlife Park and Moors Valley Country Park Trip 
 

Thursday 14th July 2022 
 
 
On Thursday 14th July, all of Year 10 will be going to the visit the New Forest Animal Park and Moor 
Valley Adventure Park. We will spend the day walking amongst the wildlife and enjoying the play trail at 
the adventure park. On the journey home we will be stopping off at Fleet Services where students will be 
able to bring some money to buy food.  
 
We will be leaving from school straight after registration and will return to school at 6.00pm where 
students will be collected by their parents / carers.  
 
Please can students wear suitable outdoor clothing and bring a coat in case it rains. If your child uses an 
inhaler, please ensure they have this with them on the day. 
 
Students will need to come in with a packed lunch, snacks and water (no energy / fizzy drinks). A packed 
lunch will be provided for students in receipt of Free School Meals.  
 
If students would like to buy food at Fleet Services we are happy for them to do so and we suggest a 
maximum of £15 spending money. 
 
The cost of this trip is £13.00, please make payment via the SCOPAY website. The Park School is a 
cashless site - cash payments will not be accepted. 
 
Please complete, sign and date the attached Parental Trip Consent and Medication Form ensuring we 
have the correct emergency contact numbers and return to the school office by no later than Monday 4th 
July 2022. Students will not be able to take part in the trip if a signed consent form is not received. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lorraine Walton 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


